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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
British celebration 
 
Thank you to everybody who supported our British themed celebration before Easter. I’m sure you 
were as proud as we were of the children’s achievements this term. We heard some fantastic 
singing, poems and presentations on the day and the food was delicious! 
 

 

  
 

 
 
This week 
 
This week we return to SHINE for the summer term, hopefully with plenty of sunshine. Our theme 
for the term is ‘Sports and sportsmanship’ which should keep us active and busy. 
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Dates for the diary 
 
There will be two sessions, this week (18th) and next week (25th), before the bank holiday. There 
will be no SHINE on the bank holiday weekend, 2nd May. We will then return for two weeks 
before half term: 9th May and 16th May. 
 
Shine video 
 
Apologies that we could not give you the premiere of the Pakeman SHINE video at the celebration 
day, due to some technical difficulties. The video is now on the Pakeman school website at: 
http://www.pakemanprimary.co.uk/news/what-is-shine-video/  
Do have a look. I think it really helps explain what SHINE is about and what makes it so special. 
 
Reminders 
 
As ever, attendance is key to the success of your child and to SHINE. Please ensure that your 
child attends every week so that they do not risk losing their place. We always have children on the 
waiting list who would like to join us. If your child is unable to attend for any reason, please contact 
me on 0207 6072575. 
 
I would also like to emphasise the importance of punctuality. Please ensure that your child is on 
time. Doors open at 09.45am and we ask you to ensure your children arrive at Pakeman by 
09.50am at the latest.  
 
Best wishes 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  
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